
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
August 7, 2017 

5:00PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Lance Barthel Members: Dave Magee, Allen Metzger 
     
 

Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
   

     

Long Term Planning: 

Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South 
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, 
Leonard Street, and all alley’s) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
2009 Dump Bed replacement in 2017 ? 
Skid Loader replacement in 2017 ????? 
2014 Dump rechassic replacement in 2020 
 
 

1. Street Sweeper and Demo 
Bortek Industries brought a sweeper/vacuum for the committee look at. 
Many questions were asked by all. Scott was asked to keep this as a line 
item for the future.  

 
2. Gilmore Construction (Antler Dr. curb and storm inlet repair) 

After much discussion on when this section of the road and development 
was turned over to the borough. The committee asked Scott to contact the 
home owner to find out when the problem started, what engineering firm 
did the inspection and the person who did the inspection.  Scott will report 
at the council meeting if the information is available.   

 
3. Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project 

The committee approved to put the bond monies into a CD at Marysville 
Bank at a 1.1% rate. The committee started a discussion about having a                          
third party inspector for the upcoming projects. Scott will have this on the 
agenda. 

 
4. Maple Avenue Last Block Needs Paved 

 After some discussion, the committee approved to place this street on the 
 paving bid as an option.  
 



5. Mill Avenue Parking Area 
 After some discussion, the committee approved to place this street on the 
 paving bid as an option. 
 

6. Curbing  
 The committee discussed about the curbing for the sewer separation 
 project and to put curbing on the council agenda for further discussion.  
 

7. Ridgeview Drive 
One gentleman from Ridgeview Drive came to let the committee know that 
he is still not happy with the parking issue and would like to see the 
decision reversed. He was asking to possibly revisit this after the streets 
project is complete. He also asked if there are any signs we can put up to 
slow the traffic. The committee asked Scott to see if we have any Children 
at Play signs and if so get those installed. Scott stated that he will be getting 
the speed devise from Penn Township in the near future to place on Ridgeview 
Drive. 

 
 
 
 
 

                           Next Meeting Monday, September 5, 2017 
 

 
 


